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Operating Engineers Local 150
Apprenticeship & Skill lmprovement Program

Mike Rorex and Mike Drew

Gentleman:

We would like to take th¡s opportunity to thank the whole staff at the tra¡n¡ng site and mainly our

instructors Todd and Shawn for having patience with us and making us feel we belonged from the

moment we walked in. Every one we met were friendly and professional, we hope this is a start for all

the municipal training at this site.

Ken Fisk Jeff Carlson Jeremy Klinefelter

City of Belvidere Street Department


